Full Life Training Center Newsletters Jan 3, 2025
To our dear friends who have prayed, and supported the work in Gorkha

"W Thank you for your constant mentorship and praying for us to grow in the Lord. Also, we
wish you good health and joy as we begin the New Year 2025. We are grateful for your
friendship and guidance. I would like to share what the Lord is doing here in Nepal and
invite you to consider praying for us.

First, more than 180 people could hear the gospel in our village during Christmas Carol
(advent). Our ministry has positively impacted to build a good relationship with people who
come from other faith. People whom we invited for Carol singing even gave offering. This
was our first experience.

Second, more than 43 children and their parents from our neighborhood could hear the
gospel. For this, we conducted Christmas Party Club (Material provided by Children
Evangelism Fellowship) We did action songs, group games, memory verse (Lk2.11) and
story. Mrs. Sabina Thapa, Mr. Ajay, Mr. Keshar and Pastor Santosh worked towards this
children evangelism

Third, we could share Christmas message with over 130 people who were from other faith.
We did carol singing, Christmas nativity play, dance, testimony and message (Mt.1.18 -25).
. We invited our neighbors to join us in celebration. This year we brought our celebration
outside of the church to maximize our opportunity to share gospel with more people.

Fourth, after the Christmas, we could also share gospel with Youth, Teens and few children.
The program we conducted was “Ramelo Balsangati”. Mrs Sabina Thapa, Mr. Ajay, Keshar
led this youth outreach. In all our efforts, on Saturday a couple (Bhakku and Sana Kanxa)
joined the worship service. They are interested to accept Christ as their LORD. Please join us
praying for them.

I also want to give you an update on the finances of Full Life Training Center. Right now, we receive $ 65 each month
and some one - time gifts throughout the year to support this ministry. Praise Jesus for providing these resources! This
amount comes from donors in the U.S. and the offerings of church members. These contributions help us keep the
ministry going, but to continue all that we do, we need $500 every month. Would you please consider supporting Full Life
Training Center financially each month? Thank you for prayerfully considering. To give please click the link below.

globalhz.org/full-life-training-center

*  $50 provides an environment to share the love of Christ by tutoring children to read and write.
* $100 covers leaders’ monthly expenses

*  $100 helps to share the Gospel with 7 to 11 young people on a weekly basis.

*  $150 provides financial help to begin microbusiness

Additionally, I have prepared a short PowerPoint presentation about the Full Life Training Center ministry. [ would like to
ask if you can help organize a virtual meeting with some of your friends. In the meeting, I can lead a short Bible study and
share my presentation. Or if you think it’s better, I can simply share about myself and the ministry. At the end of the
presentation, I would like to invite the guests to support the Full Life Training Center through prayer and financial
contributions. Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to hearing from you.

Blessings,
Santosh Khatiwada May the “Prince of Peace...” Jesus Christ bless you. Isaiah9.6



